UNIVERSITY OF PUERTO RICO RIO PIEDRAS, PUERTO RICO

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

Ref: P

January 22, 1974

Mr. Earl Parker Hanson P. O. Box 12143, Loiza Station Santurce, Puerto Rico 00914

Dear Earl:

Do you have more information on Jorge Amado? Is he in the United States at present? I agree with you that bringing him to Puerto Rico would be an excellent idea although I suspect that few people here know about "Gabriela - Clavo e Canela". Some day we Puertor Ricans have to discover Bahra.

Kind personal regards from

Arturo Morales Carrión

President